
 

 

Stoll would like to thank you for 

participating in the consultation and 

for sharing your views with us. 

Over the past seven weeks, we have 

been able to share potential plans for 

the site, answer questions about the 

proposals and listen to your 

feedback.  

The consultation ran from 16 January 

to 6 March 2018.   

Although the date for responding has 

now passed, if you would still like to 

make a comment or have any further 

questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the office. 

 

 

You can also visit our FAQs page at 

www.stoll.org.uk to read more 

answers to common questions. If you 

have any further questions, please do 

ask your support worker. 

We know that tenants would like an 

answer as soon as possible and we 

hope to be able to give confirmation 

of the board decision in just a few 

weeks. 
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 Consultation responses 

 People from 120 flats provided feedback on the consultation. This 

included formal and informal feedback. We are very pleased that 

so many people responded. 

 82 tenants submitted consultation forms. 



 

 

What happens next?   

Independent consultation agency Comm Comm are now writing a report 

for the Board of Trustees, setting out the feedback you have provided. 

Overall there appears to be strong support in favour of the proposal 

among those who responded to the consultation. You raised several key 

themes during the consultation and a selection is set out below.  

 Some tenants commented on the design of the new building 

If the proposal goes ahead, Stoll plans to hold various design workshops 

with residents to give them input into aspects of the design.  

 We received comments about the proposed facilities 

Thank you for all the comments. These are being considered carefully. 

 A number of tenants also commented about the need for support 

when moving if the proposal is adopted  

Stoll is committed to supporting people practically and emotionally, and if 

the proposal goes ahead, we would provide all the necessary support.  

  The image below shows some of the other issues raised by tenants  

 

 

 

 

The Board will consider the report carefully, alongside other infor-

mation, before deciding whether to proceed or not with the pro-

posed redevelopment. We will update again in April.  


